

Your ref: 4/94 EPA Authorisation

31/10/01

Aaron Morley
Pathfinder House
St. Marys Street
Huntingdon
PE29 3TN

Dear Mr. Moriey

VOC Emissions

Thank you for your visit on Thursday 25th October to discuss the recent emission survey carried out at our lnk production plant.

In confirmation of actions discussed we conclude the following points:

- 1. Update and replace existing shut off valves on the mixing vessels. With retest by 1st Jan 2002.
- 2. Investigate powder handling issues with a view to remove vessel extraction completely. Modification and retest by 1st May 2002.
- 3. If above actions do not meet the requirement of the authorisation Linx will investigate the installation of an abatement system. Investigation to start pending results of action 1.

If you require any further information on the above please do not hesitate in contacting either myself or Andrew Craker who will be project managing the modifications.

Yours sincerely

Martin Swindells

Facilities Co-ordinator

